----- Original Message ----- 

From: Uday Gosain 

To: Asha Delhi Core 

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2006 8:19 PM

Subject: [asha-delhi-core] Asha Delhi letter head for a workshop on 25% prj in VK

Rohini/Shubh,

 

Who has the updated letter head. Can I please have it?

 

We are arranging a workhop at Sshristhi to expand the 25% project in Vasant Kunj area along Social Jurist Volunteers and other. Parivartan folks are holding it.

 

Sshristi has asked for a formal letter for arranging the workshop as a part of a formality. 

 

Deatils come later as to what has been happening.

 

Regards

Uday

To, 

Sangamitra Bose, 

Ssrishti,

#1383, B-1,

Vasant Kunj,

Dear Sangamitra, 

Organisation of a workshop by Asha Delhi on 30-Sept-06 & 01-Oct-06

We are holding a Two Day Workshop of volunteers, which would enable volunteers to help the citizens living in the slum areas of Vasant Kunj to get to know the process of preparing their Ration Cards, Voters Id card, Income Certificates, Date of Birth Certificates, etc and also using Right to Information Act as an enabling tool.

The participating organisations would be Asha Delhi, Parivartan, Social Jurists.

We would like to request you to please provide us with a room to conduct the workshop. We may also request you to please provide us with Tea and Lunch. The expenses incurred for lunch might be reimbursed on that day.

There would be around 25 attendees. Please also consider this as in invitation to members and staff of Ssrishti.

Sincerely, 

Uday Gosain

Asha Delhi

Copy to

1. Dr Rohini Muthuswami, Dr M R Ravi, Co-ordinators, Asha Delhi Chapter

2. Dr. Kala Seetharam Sridhar, Asha Delhi Project coordinator for Ssristhi
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	Hi folks, 

 

The workshop was held from 11:00 to 16:00 as planned. A successful and fruitful one. 

Attended by Sshristhi, Social Jurists, Asha Delhi, Parivatran.

 

We decided to wrap it up in one day as we reduced our focus sticking to the documents required to process the admissions and not all the problems of the community. 

So a campaign is all set to start in Vasant Kunj area to get children admitted under the freeship clause. The student workforce would be under Social Jurists and under the guidance of Parivartan and Asha Delhi. A camp will be held next Sunday to make the community aware of this clause and would mark the start of the campaign.

 

It is envisaged that Sshrithi would be the starting point for us as when children coming to Sshristhi are admitted into the schools they would already have a support system in place for these children, which will help these kids to cope up. Sshritshi arranged for the lunch and tea - which was very nice of them.

 

The groups involved in this campaign are the ones which are fighting with the Delhi Govt. to get various orders. They are directly involved with the Krishna Kumar Committee and Janki Rajan Committee, which is working for the reforms of the school system. Parivartan has been working with Asha Delhi and has a good amount of experience in getting children admitted into schools.

 

So, if all goes well, it will be a new push to this campaign of getting children admitted under the freeship.

 

-Uday

Asha Delhi

98182 66471

 

 

 


